
 

 
 
 
 

August 2016 

Start of work for intersection improvements at Bigge Street and 
the Hume Highway, Warwick Farm 

The NSW Government is funding this $9 million project as part of its $246 
million Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce traffic delays, manage 
congestion and improve travel times on Sydney’s major roads, particularly 
during weekday peak periods. 

In June and July 2016, Roads and Maritime Services sought community feedback on a proposal to work 
up to five nights a week for 17 weeks of the proposed 54 week construction period. We would like to 
thank everyone who took the time to consider the work schedule. 

We received comments from six people and Liverpool City Council. Key matters raised included the 
night work construction schedule and bus access. Following a review of the comments, we have decided 
to proceed with our proposal. The 17 weeks of night work will not be continuous but will be spread out 
across the 54 week construction period.    

Stage one of the work will take around nine months to complete and will include demolishing 20 and 22 
the Hume Highway to establish a site compound, utility adjustments and installation of new storm water 
drainage.                                             

We have included a map to help explain the project and its location.  

The first stage of night work will take up to 10 night shifts between Friday 12 August and Thursday 6 
October 2016, weather permitting. Our working hours will be from 8pm to 5am, excluding public 
holidays. 

We will also be working during the day from 7am to 6pm, excluding Sundays and public holidays, until 
late 2017.  We will continue to keep the community updated on night work and the project’s progress. 

Are you studying for the Higher School Certificate?  

We are planning our future work program and would like to know if there are any students residing near 
the project area, who are sitting for Higher School Certificate examinations from Thursday 13 October to 
Friday 4 November 2016.  
 
If a member of your household is studying for the Higher School Certificate, please contact our delivery 
partner DownerMouchel by Friday 19 August. 

How will the work affect you? 

There will be some noise associated with this work. We will make every effort to minimise its impact by 
arranging the noisiest work before midnight. 



 

  

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner DownerMouchel on 1800 332 660 or 
email nsw_projects@downermouchel.com. For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

http://www.livetraffic.com/

